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BY THE CHAIRPERSON OF WORKING GROUP 4B
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Working Group 4B has reviewed Resolution 124 (WRC-97) and noted that the ITU-R studies in response to this resolution have been completed.  These results are presented in Recommendation ITU-R F.1502 which was approved by the 2000 Radiocommunication Assembly (see Document 160). However, Resolution 124 (WRC-97) did not resolve that a future conference review the results of these studies.

Working Group 4B has modified Resolution 124 to correct this oversight and the attention of Working Group 2 of the Plenary is drawn to Resolution 124 (Rev. WRC-2000) in Document [DT/47]

	
	A. ALLISON

	
	Chairperson of Working Group 4B, Box 68
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